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Welcome Nafisa 
we are excited to 
announce the 
addition of a new 
staff member 

Farewell 
Catherine 
we are also saying 
goodbye to one of 
our staff members, 
Catherine, who will 
be taking a 
maternity leave. 

Bookings 
Please, all bookings 
for our services 
must now be done 
through our 
website.

Dear Parents & Guardians 
We hope this newsletter finds you well. As we welcome the 
new term, we have some important updates and reminders to 
share with you. 

Firstly, we are excited to announce the addition of a new staff member, 
Nafisa, to our after school care team. Nafisa brings with her a wealth of 
experience and we are confident she will be a valuable asset to our team. We 
hope you will join us in welcoming her to our program. 

Unfortunately, we are also saying goodbye to one of our staff members, 
Catherine, who will be taking a maternity leave. We are grateful for all the 
hard work and dedication she has shown over the past few years and wish 
her all the best for the future. 

With the new term comes new routines, and we would like to remind you 
that all bookings for our after school care program must now be done 
through our website, www.ultimateprimarysports.com. This will ensure that 
we have accurate records of your child's attendance, and will also make it 
easier for you to manage your bookings.

http://www.ultimateprimarysports.com/
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STAFF VACANCY 
We are currently seeking new staff members to join our team 
and support our growing demand for after-school care 
services.  
If you know anyone who is passionate about working with 
children, has experience in a similar role, and is looking for a 
new opportunity, please direct them to our website 
www.ultimateprimarysports.com 
for more information on the available positions. 

Ofsted Report 
We are incredibly proud and overjoyed with our 
recent Ofsted inspection report. The report 
highlights the hard work and dedication of our 
entire team, who strive every day to provide the 
highest quality care to the children in our care. 

The report recognises our commitment to 
creating a safe and nurturing environment, 
where children can learn, grow and flourish. Our 
team's professionalism and dedication to 
providing the best possible outcomes for the 
children we serve is truly inspiring, and we are 
proud of their efforts. 

This report serves as a source of inspiration and 
motivation for us to continue our work, and to 
always strive for excellence in everything we do. 

Termly Activities 

This term, we have an exciting line-up of 
monthly activities that will keep your children 
engaged, entertained and challenged. From arts 
and crafts to sports and games, our activities aim 
to foster a sense of creativity, teamwork, and 
physical activity.  
We encourage all children to participate, and we 
are always open to suggestions and feedback on 
the types of activities that interest them. 

Health & Safety 

The health and safety of your children remains 
our top priority.  

We have strict protocols in place to ensure that 
our premises are clean and well-maintained, 
and that our staff is trained and equipped to 
handle any emergencies.  

We also have a COVID-19 policy in place to 
protect both staff and children, and we kindly 
ask that any families with COVID-19 symptoms 
refrain from bringing their children to our 
facility. 

Best regards, 
The After School Care Team at  
Ultimate Primary Sports 

http://www.ultimateprimarysports.com
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